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 CTUSBC SCHEDULE 

 
Mar./Apr. 31, 1, 14, 15, 21, 22-CTUSBC 

Open Tournament-Brookfield Lanes, 

Brookfield, CT 
Apr./May-Pepsi Youth Tournaments 

See article on next page for details. 

May 5, 6, 12, 19 & 20-CTUSBC Women’s 
      Tournament at Milford Lanes 

July 15 - CTUSBC Annual Delegate’s 

Meeting & Awards Luncheon 
 

  Bowlers - remember to follow 

rules and dress codes for events.  Captains 
are responsible for informing team 

members of all rules! 

 

 Greater Central CT News 

 
    GCC has 4 members being 

inducted into its local Hall of  

 Fame on June 16
th 

, at The 

 Gallery in Glastonbury.  They 

 Include: Alice Lumpkin in the 

 Combination category (Ability 

 and Meritorious), Sue Wisk for 

Meritorious, and both Bill Webb 

and Joan Cangelosi for Ability.  

Three GCC Directors will re- 

cieve Lifetime Memberships 

for 15 years of service to the 

CCBA/GCC organizations.  They 

are Quay Grove, Marsha Gilbert 

and Rick Virgadula. 

    Recent GCC winners for the 

 Dec. Jay McGuire Tournament at 

 Bowl-O-Rama in Newington 

 were: team-Dennis Carlson, 

 Rich Mount, Angell Monique, 

and Don Kieble  and doubles- 

 Nick and Steve Philibert.  The 

 Jan. Mixed Tournament winners 

 at Laurel Lanes in Plainville were 

team - Dave Shaffer, Sr., Brenda 

and Cef  Sanchez, and Elizabeth  

 Jimenez;  doubles - Bob Guile 

 and Dawn Perfetto.  

 

 

 

 

 

Greater Danbury USBC News 

 
   Various CTUSBC local associations 

have events and news to share. 

   Greater Danbury inducted 4 bowlers  

into its local Hall of Fame on March 

18
th

,  at its Annual Hall of Fame and 

Scholarship Breakfast at the Ethan Allen 

Inn in Danbury. Three members went in 

for Superior Bowling Ability, Joseph 

Ciatto, Patrick James, and Tracy Lucas.  

Stephanie Gallo entered for Meritorious 

Service.  Attending this event, and 

giving a bowling exhibition at 

Brookfield Lanes following the 

breakfast were professional bowlers, 

Nelson “Bo” Burton, Walter Ray 

Williams, Jr. and Johnny Petraglia.  

They bowled with Danbury’s youth 

bowlers, the newly installed Hall of 

Fame members and others who qualified 

via a tournament charity event that 

supports the local Hospice in the Greater 

Danbury USBC area.     

   Greater Danbury recently held two 

tournaments open to all USBC bowlers.  

On Jan. 21
st
, their 2012 Queen’s and 

Princess event was held at Brookfield 

Lanes.  Queen’s results were: 1
st
-Celina 

Broderick, 2
nd

-Jessica Meola, and 3
rd

-

Janelle Pelletier.  Princess winners 

include: 1
st
-Samantha Mownn, 2

nd
-

Jacqueline Dean, 3
rd

-Annie Gallant, and 

4
th

-Skyler Brown.  On Jan. 22
nd

 at Lore’s 

Lanes in New Milford, the 2012 Singles 

Scratch Tournament was held and won 

by Brian Youngman who was 3
rd

 in the 

top 4 stepladder finals.  Others in the 

finals and their seed were 1
st
-Aaron 

Graves, 2
nd

-Justin Bychowski, and 4
th

-

Kevin Ryan.    

     Thanks to Cindy Ciatto for all the 

Danbury news!  If your local has news,  

send it to marshagilbert@snet.net . 

 

 

 

 

 

2012 CTUSBC Hall of Fame Class 

Announced 

 
     CTUSBC has announced the inductees into 

its CT State Hall of Fame 2012 Class.  The 

Annual Awards and Hall of Fame event will be 

held on Saturday Oct. 13
th

, at The Gallery in 

Glastonbury. 

                                      Lucille Bartee, left, will  

                                      enter for Meritorious  

                                      Service.  She served on  

                                      the GHWBA Board for  

                                      14 years, the CCJBA  

                                      Board for 30 years,as a 

Director/Officer, and the CT Junior Board, as 

an Officer and Jr. Tournament Director.  She 

also has many bowling accomplishments. 

 

Also recognized for Meri- 

torious Service is Stephen  

“Marty” Pyrch, right.  He  

is a GBNBA/FCUSBC  

Officer/Director for 24 

Years, served as President and a Director on 

the CSBA Board from 2001 to its merge into 

CTUSBC and currently volunteers with them. 

 

                                      Denise Troy, left, will  

                                      enter for Superior Per- 

                                      formance.  Both a GCC  

                                      & NHCUSBC bowler,   

                                      she has won numerous 

                                      local and state titles and 

awards.  She has rolled an 820 series, four 300 

games and over forty-six 700 series. 

 

Jorge Santos, from FCUSBC, 

also enters for Superior Per- 

formance.  He has nineteen  

800 series and twenty-nine  

300 games.  In his local he  

won a doubles title, was named  to the All Star 

Team 4 times and Bowler of the Year twice. 
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CTUSBC Youth Tournament Held 

 
     The 2012 CTUSBC Youth Tournament 

 began on March 3
rd

, at Laurel Lanes in 

 Plainville, CT.  Results are posted on the 

 CTUSBC website.  Awards will be given 

 at the CTUSBC July luncheon after the 

 Annual Meeting.  CTUSBC Youth  

Director, Matt Favreau, in photo, was  

Youth Tournament Director.  

 
                      High School Bowling Update 

 

     The CBPA (CT Bowling Proprietors Association) and CIAC 

(CT Interscholastic Athletic Conference) announces the 1
st 

Invitational Co-Ed Bowling Tournament at Bradley Bowl 

 in Windsor Locks on Sat., May 19, 2012 at 10 AM.  Over $2,000 

in scholarships will be divided by the top 3 teams.  Registration 

fee per team is $100. It includes related bowling costs.  It’s open 

to CIAC high school teams.  Entry deadline is April 21.
 
 Inquiries   

should be made to local athletic directors for further information. 

 

More CTUSBC Award Dinner Photos 
(more photos from last October’s Award Dinner) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Karen Cronk & Sue Blasi           Brenda Sanchez                   Katherine Wells 

Div. II Handicap Doubles     Div, I Handicap Singles        Div. II Scratch Singles 
& Div. II Scratch Doubles  

 

Far right,-Marilyn Arnum,   
introduces Linda Halloway 

(l. to r.) for entry into the   

CTUSBC Hall of Fame. 
 

 

Near right-Julie Shaffer,  
and Sue Kogelis, (l. to r.) are part of the  Scratch Women’s Team Champions.  

 

PEPSI YOUTH TOURNAMENT 

INFORMATION 

 
     Squad dates, times and divisions have been announced by 

CTUSBC for the 2012 Pepsi Youth Tournament. 

 

1
st
 Round for ages 12 and over will be held at Laurel Lanes in 

Plainville on April 22, 2012 at 11:00 AM (6 game format). 

 

2
nd

 Round for ages 12 and over will be held at Circle Lanes in 

East Haven on April 29, 2012 at 11:00 AM (6 game format). 

 

One time Round for ages 11 and under will be held at Laurel 

Lanes in Plainville on May 5, 2012 at 12 Noon (3 game format). 

 

All qualifiers have already been selected at in-house events at 

their own local centers. 

 

 

 
   

 

Meet Your CTUSBC Officers and Directors 

 
                                                    Arthur “Art” Cabral 

 

                                                         CTUSBC Website 

                                                               Chairman 

     

 

Member of the CTUSBC Policy Manual Committee 

and the CTUSBC Tournament Committee 

                                       

 

 
Northeast Council News 

 
     On Feb. 25

th, 
, several CTUSBC Officers and Directors 

attended the spring Northeast Council meeting and tourna- 

ment in Bay Shore, Long Island, New York.  Directors 

attending included: Pres. Joel Reichin; 1
st
 Vice Pres. Pat 

Lupacchino; Sgt.-at Arms Sue Wisk; and directors: Tom 

and Marsha Gilbert and Bob Guile.  The meeting included 

a presentation by USBC representatives, Andrew Cain, 

Mike Sprague and Mike Italia on issues to be brought up 

at the National USBC convention in April. 

     Marsha Gilbert was inducted into the Northeast Council 

Hall of Fame for her work on Northeast, state and local 

newsletters and newspaper and for co-founding the first 

women’s sport league in the USA with participants from 4   

CT local associations.  She’s in the GCC Hall of Fame as a 

Friend of Bowling, the GCC 2010/2011 Director of the 

Year, and will be awarded a Lifetime Membership in June.  

She joins CTUSBC President, Joel Reichin, as a Northeast 

Council Hall of Fame member.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   Pat Lupachinno, left, and Joel Reichin     Marsha Gilbert-Northeast 
(Joel also shot a 300 in the tournament.)       Council Hall of Fame  

 

More CTUSBC News 

 
     USBC Senior Open and Women’s Tournaments will 

have a new division for 50 to 54 year old senior bowlers.  

CTUSBC will add this division to its senior event. 

     Two new CTUSBC Directors were appointed by Pres. 

Joel Reichin to fill vacancies.  On the left is Mike Kluth, 

Sr., of North Haven, a member of the local New Haven              

                                          USBC Board for 2½ years.  He                                          

                                           has served on their lane in- 

                                           spection and Bowler of the 

Year                                   committees.  On the right is    

                                           Bob Guile, of Cheshire, a GCC  

                                           local Board Director and pre- 

vious CTUSBC Director who has served on numerous  

committees on both boards and lane inspection chairman. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

  

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


